
Terry Withrow 
Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors, Chairman 
1010 10th St, Suite 6500 
Modesto, CA 95354 

Dear Supervisor Withrow: 

U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
San Francisco Regional Office - Region IX 
600 Harrison Street 
San Francisco, California 94107-1387 
www.hud.gov 
espanol.hud.gov 

JUN 2 9 2015 

Subject: Disapproval of FY 2015-2020 Consolidated Plan/FY2015 Action Plan 
City of Turlock/Stanislaus County 

The San Francisco Regional CPD Office is writing to inform you that FY2015-2019 
Regional/Consortium Consolidated Plan and FY2015 Action Plan submitted to the San Francisco 
Regional Office for review in paper format have been disapproved. The Plans provided to the 
San Francisco Field Office were not submitted in the required templates nor in the Integrated 
Disbursement and Information System (IDIS). Based on current guidelines, paper submissions 
of both Consolidated Plans and Action Plans are not adequate. These templates and 
requirements are laid out in CPD notice CPD-12-009 
(https://www .hudexchange.info/resources/documents/N otice-CPD-12-009-U se-of-ID IS-to­
Submit-the-Consolidated-Plan. pdf. 

The City and County will have 45 days from June 29, 2015 to submit their Consortium 
Consolidated Plan and Actions Plans in IDIS with the City of Turlock as the lead entity in the 
HOME Consortium. If you have any questions, please call your CPD Representative Ms. 
Celia Jones at 415-489-6579 or via email at Celia.M.Jones@hud.gov. 
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cc: Ms. Angela Freitas, Director, Stanislaus County Planning and Community Development 
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